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29
th

 January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

KS2 Fencing Club 

Fencing Club will start this term for KS2 children on Monday 24
th

 February 2020 from 3:30-4:30pm in the hall.  
Learn2Fence will run the course for 10 weeks and it will cost £4.00 per session; payment should be made 
direct to Jim each week as cash or one block payment of £40.00.  Cheques should be made payable to 
Learn2Fence; if you wish to pay via BACS or PayPal please email Jim@learn2fence.co.uk.  The last session will 
be on Monday 18

th
 May (there will be no club on 6, 13, 20 April due to the Easter holidays). 

 
Ideally those participating should wear tracksuit bottoms (outdoor PE clothing) and bring a drink with them. 
 
If your child would like to take part, please complete the slip below and return to school as soon as possible as 
places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  Please assume your child has got a place unless you 
are notified otherwise. 
 
Jim Lockyer 
Learn2Fence 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

KS2 FENCING CLUB 
 
 

I would like my child       in Year   to take part in Fencing Club 
on Mondays at 3:30pm. 
 
I will collect my child promptly from the school library at 4:30pm. 
 
Medical condition/s  _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
How will your child get home? _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed         _____________________________________________ 
 
Date       ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Emergency contact number during the club      ________________ 
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